
To our dear Boaz, 

 on behalf of the Koldaro & Dekel Families, 

 we want to thank you for a beautiful week in Italy.  

The itinerary was comprehensive & interesting, and we very impressed 

with your knowledge of each place.  

The history, culture & stories you taught us is what made this tour a 

step above others.  

We hope you will stay in touch, and perhaps we can do another tour 

with you.  


